
 

 

 
 
 

Georgetown’s 150+1 Year Celebrations 

Event Road Closure 
 

17 August 2021 
 

 
 
Etheridge Shire Council shall be closing sections of Saint George and 
Normanton Street on Friday 20 August 2021 between 4:00pm to 12:00am for 
the Georgetown 150+1 Year Celebrations.  
 
Please see the map outlining the location of the road closure.  
 
A fully signed Detour shall be in place to maintain the safe movement of 
vehicular traffic around the closure area.  
 
If you have any queries regarding the road closure, please contact the CEO, 
Mr Ken Timms on (07) 4079 9090.  
 
Ken Timms 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Etheridge Shire Council 
PO Box 12  
GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 


